
Winkfield St Mary’s C of E Primary School 

Newsletter 

Friday 13th November 2020 

‘I have come that they may have life and have it to the full’ John 10:10 

Dear parents, 

I have been thrilled this week at how successful the Zoom parents’ evenings have been – for parents and staff alike!  They 
mostly went very smoothly and certainly made everyone’s life a little easier at this time – and we got to see each other 
face to face.   

I would like to thank parents once again for taking care when coming on site, wearing masks and protecting our staff.   In a 
week when another local school has had to close most of their classes, we are continuing to be vigilant and adhere to our 
measures in school, hard though it be.  None of us want to return to home schooling if at all possible – PLEASE REMEMBER 
TO KEEP DISTANCED ON SITE as well as when you are out and about. 

The children look great in their spotty clothes today – please remember to make a donation to Children in Need for today 
and also as your Harvest donation.  Children in need donations can be made via text or online https://
donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/.  Alternatively for our Harvest donations we are also suggesting a donation to the local 
food bank via the collection points in the supermarkets.  We will be celebrating our harvest service in school on Monday 
and are looking forward to hearing from children about some countries where Coronavirus has made things doubly 
difficult.  Sharing due to the size of files is complicated, but classes will at least be able to share their contributions via 
Seesaw.  Y6 are still getting the opportunity to provide the ‘links’ and compere our service, and with green screen 
technology, they can appear to be in St Mary’s church too!   

Bag2school—Thank you for all your contributions this week, 480kg of clothes were collected raising £144.00 for the PTA. 
Thank you to Mrs Small for organising this event. 

School Photos—All school photo orders should be placed online by Sunday please to qualify for free delivery. 

 

 

Miss J Evans 
Headteacher 

Star of the Week  

Reception  Megan 

Year 1  Sophia 

Year 2  John  

Year 3  Kiya 

Year 4  Zach 

Year 5  Ellen  

Year 6  Oakley  

Orator of the Week 

Reception  Frankie 

Year 1  Edward 

Year 2  William 

Year 3  Matilda 

Year 4  Hanna  

Year 5  Dani  

Year 6  Sienna  

https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/
https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/


Diary Dates 

 

Thursday 10th December  Flu Immunisations (All Years) 

Friday 18th December   AUTUMN TERM ENDS 

2021 

Monday 4th January   Inset Day — School closed 

Tuesday 5th January   SPRING TERM STARTS 

Thursday 28th January   Life Education Bus visit 

Friday 29th January   Life Education Bus visit 

Monday 15th—Friday 19th February HALF TERM 

Thursday 1st April   SPRING TERM ENDS 

Monday 19th April   SUMMER TERM STARTS 

Monday 3rd May   Early May Bank Holiday 

Friday 28th May    Inset Day — School closed 

Monday 31st May—Friday 4th June HALF TERM 

Monday 7th June   Inset Day — School closed 

Wednesday 21st July   SUMMER TERM ENDS 


